
This page was exported from - Egyptian Urological Association 
Export date: Fri Jul 20 2:21:53 2018 / +0000  GMT

  

    

	WEBSITE SERVICES

	Dear members and visitors, it was always a dream to have a modern online administration for all activities of the Egyptian
Urological Association (EUA®), the board of directors was very enthusiastic to improve and modernize its services in all
fields. 

?Building? up the website to be competitive to international societies was the challenge, everyday was a battle, and each
battle was fought to win.

Resources were limited, a national web designer company was chosen, as it was so enthusiastic to fight aside this battle.

Our hope was to submit the service to reach the door step of each urologist, rather than to wait for him to reach us.

It was an ordeal, this ?Building? shall be strong only when ? and I quote here, a statement by the ?Legend? Nelson Mandela,
when he Presided the Republic of South Africa by the termination of the Apartheid Regime -  ?everyone should be a Brick in
this Country??.. Egyptian Urologist should consider this statement.

Every Egyptian Urologist owns this website, your comments, criticisms, should enforce this ?Building? to reach the sky.

Direct all your comments, ideas, requests, directly to: euaweb.chiefexec@uro-egypt.com

Sincerely,

Dr Ismail O. Abdelhafeez,MD

EUA WEBSITE executive director
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